We, the residents of Newmarket residing on Simcoe Street (on the one-way section between the
boundaries of Main St and Niagara St) are expressing our concern for the safety of our community. The
posted speed limit of 40 km/h has done very little to mitigate excessive speeds on our street. Many
vehicles continue to surpass the legal speed limit, posing risks to the multiple children, pets, and
residents of our neighbourhood. In an effort to resolve this issue, we are requesting that some form of
obstructive traffic calming or speed mitigation be installed. For instance, speed bumps, rumble strips,
speed display boards, bollards. The Town must become involved in order to help us, the residents, to
achieve a safer environment. We are requesting proactive measures regarding this safety risk, and we
expect that the Town shares our concern for its citizens.

| NAME | ADDRESS | CONTACT (Phone and/or email) |
This petltlon has been redacted to remove personal

information. Original document included 26 signatures.






